
   
 

   
 

THE NIELSEN EYE CENTER  

CO-MANAGEMENT SERVICES AGREEMENT 
 

On behalf of the doctors at The Nielsen Eye Center, we appreciate the trust you have 
placed in us to co-manage the care of your patients. To streamline the referral and co-
management process, this document will act as a continuous co-management agreement for 
the remainder of the calendar year of 2023 between the referring Optometrist and 
Ophthalmologist. Please complete, sign, and return to the Nielsen Eye Center at your 
earliest convenience. This document represents an agreement to co-manage care for all 
patients referred to The Nielsen Eye Center for Refractive and Cataract surgery, unless we 
receive written notice from the referring Optometrist otherwise per patient, or if the 
patient chooses to forego co-management and continue care within the Nielsen Eye Center.  

______________________________________________________________________________ 

I understand that for any Cataract post-operative co-managed care, I will be responsible for 
billing the patient’s insurance with a 55 modifier to receive co-management payment from the 
patient’s insurance provider.  

 

I understand that I will be responsible for collecting $500 directly from the patient for 
Refractive surgery postoperative care, following their one-day post op with Nielsen Eye 
Center, for the global period – this includes one month, six-month, and one year post 
operative appointments if the patient elects to be co-managed.   

 

Optometrist Name: (print) _______________________________________________________ 

 

Signature: _____________________________________________Date: _________________ 

 

Address: __________________________________ City/State: ________ Zip: ______________ 

 

Phone: ___________________________ Fax: ____________________________ 

 

 


